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Jenn Hecker was born and raised in New Jersey, where she attended The Richard 
Stockton State College of NJ (now Stockton University) and earned bachelor of arts 
degrees in both education and psychology. She married her high school sweetheart in 
2000 and started working in the public school system. For six years she taught students of 
all ages, including high school students with special needs. At the same time, Jenn 
struggled to get pregnant for four years before giving birth to her first child, and it was 
another five years before she had her second. She and her husband worked opposite shifts 
to make being a stay-at-home mom work for their family, but Jenn chose to leave 
teaching after her first son was born in order to devote all of her energy to caring for him. 
She began homeschooling him at age two, and has homeschooled both of her boys for the 
past ten years. Though she admits she may not love every minute, she has never regretted 
the decision to educate her children at home. 
 
In recent years Jenn discovered a love for writing and blogs about her real life in what 
she calls a fake world—one filled with unrealistic images of what the perfect 
woman should be. She encourages women to be their best selves, regardless of what 
anyone else thinks. Growing up, she struggled with being overweight and all of the 
emotional issues that come along with that—including hiding behind "masks" she created 
to protect her feelings. On her blog she shares how she overcame those challenges to get 
to the life she enjoys now. Through her book, blog, and website, Jenn inspires women to 
discover themselves for real, and to recognize that hiding behind a fake persona or mask 
is not truly living. 
 
For more about Jenn Hecker, visit www.jennhecker.com. 
Email: bloggerunmasked@gmail.com 
	




